
 

 

                           
                    
 
                    

                  9th December 2022 
 

                  Dear parents, 
 

This year, classes at the Upper will enjoy a class Christmas party on Friday 16th December. 
Children will decide how they wish to spend their party time (games, activities, etc.) with their 
classmates and teacher. To make the children’s party extra special, we are asking for parents 
to donate some party food for children to enjoy together. 
 
Please choose one from the following list: 
 
 Fruit platter (various fruit ready to consume) 

 Crisps 

 Orange juice 

 Apple Juice 

 Cheese Sandwiches 

 Jam sandwiches 

 Biscuits  

 Cake (individually wrapped or shop bought) if homemade please include an ingredients list 

 Cheese and pineapple on sticks 

 Paper cups (30) 

 Paper plates 

 Napkins 

 
Please note that we are a nut-free school and any food donated should not 
contain nuts. Children should bring their donated item on the day of the party and give it 
to their class teacher. We hope that the children will enjoy their festive time together. Thank 
you for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs N. Carpenter 
Head of School (Upper) 


